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Singing 

Competition 
(Event 2) 

Singing helps us as a stress buster 
and sometimes gives us inspiration 
to do some good things. Good song 
also gives us a pleasant feeling. To 
inspire our students and to reduce 
the stress during this pandemic 
situation, the department of 
Electrical Engineering decided 
‘Singing Competition’ as the second 
event in the observations of 
students' week. This event was held 
on 6th January, 2022 using online 
platform and coordinated by Dr 
Biswapriya Chatterjee, Dr Rimi 
Paul and Dr Sharmistha Mandal. 

 

 All the faculty members of Electrical Engineering Department and almost 
seventy students joined the program. The program was started at 6 pm and 
anchored nicely by Dr Biswapriya Chatterjee. The HoD (Officiating) of 
Electrical Engineering Department, Dr Rumpa Saha. presented a welcome note 
and Dr. Biswapriya Chatterjee and Dr. Rimi Paul explained the process of 
competition to the students. The performance of the participants was judged by 
the faculty members of the department. Students were very enthusiastic and 
total sixteen number of students had been participated. Students sang different 
types of song like Rabindra Sangeet, Hindi movie songs, Urdu songs, Bengali 
movie song and pally giti. Some of the students sang very nicely and most 
importantly they had enjoined the program very much.  
Based on the judgement done by the faculty members the winners among the 
participants were  
1st position: Sani Suhan Abedin (EEN214022)  
2nd position: Rangana Chakrabarti (EEN214048)  
3rd position: Puspam Adak (EEN214061)  
All faculty members expressed their views regarding the performance of the 
participants and told they had enjoyed the program very well. Dr Rumpa Saha 
(HoD Officiating) conclude the event and expressed her views to the 
participants. The event completed with a vote of thanks by Dr. Sharmistha 
Mandal and hoping that this type of cultural program might be organised in the 
department in the nearest future. Everybody was confident enough that it would 
give our students some refreshment outside of their studies. 

 

 


